
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

20th May 2022  

Attention P6 parents 

AQE registration has now opened for those 
children sitting AQE tests in Nov/Dec 22. 
It is your responsibility to ensure that your 
child is registered. Go to www.aqe.org.uk to 
download the forms. 

ANNUAL PUPIL REPORTS  

Towards the end of June, you will re-
ceive a copy of your child’s Annual Pupil 
Report. This will give you an insight into 
the strengths and potential areas of de-
velopment for your child/children in 
school. We look forward to sharing your 
child’s successes with you. The envelope 
will also contain the name of your child’s 
teacher for next year. 

REMINDER:  

School is CLOSED on Thursday 2nd June & 
Friday 3rd June for the Jubilee Bank Holi-
day weekend.  

SUMMER SUN  

As the weather is finally getting warm-
er, please consider putting sun cream on 
your child and providing them with a 
named sunhat/cap. Roll on sun creams 
are helpful if you wish your child to re-
apply it in the school day. Unfortunately, 
with our climate, rain coats will also be 
required each day. Please re-name all 
school cardigans and jumpers as they 
are being left all over the playground. If 
they are named, they will make their 
way back to their owners!  

PRIMARY 7 TRANSFER ARRANGEMENTS  

Primary 7 parents and pupils will be notified 
on Saturday 21st May of the outcome of 
the Post Primary application procedure. An 
email from the Education Authority will be 
issued to parents on the morning of Satur-
day 21st May, therefore parents do not 
need to login to the online portal to see 
where their child has been offered a place.  

Depending on the outcome of the applica-
tion procedure, parents will receive one of 
three emails:  

1. Child is selected by the school of first 
preference;  

2. Child is selected by a school which is not 
the first preference;  

3. Child is not yet placed in a school.  

Signposting within each email will guide par-
ents to sources of support if needed. Please 
note, most Post Primary Schools do not re-
quire confirmation of acceptance of a 
school place. If any post primary schools 
require this, they will contact you directly 
with instructions on how to respond.  

Parents will be advised that the offer of a 
school place may be subject to providing 
verifying information, again if this is the 
case, the post primary school will contact 
you with guidance. Hopefully all our P7 pu-
pils have been placed in a school of their 
choice. If this is not the case and you want 
advice moving forward, the Education Au-
thority will have an Admissions Helpdesk 
operating from 9am to 12 noon on Saturday 
21st May. We wish all our P7 pupils and 
families all the best with their application 
outcomes.  


